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We have been hard at work improving the functionality of the Healthix Portal. Here are just a 
few things we want to bring to your attention: 

• DATE OF BIRTH SEARCH: Now the date of birth search is in the American format you 
are accustomed to MM/DD/YYYY  

 
 

• SENDING MESSAGES WITH ATTACHMENT: When you send a message from the 
Healthix Clinical Message Center (CMC) you can now attach a document (a CCD from 

Healthix) by clicking 
on Patient which will 
launch patient 
search. Once you 
arrive at the Patient 
summary screen 
you will see the 
CCD link –Clicking 
on link will attach 
the CCD to your 
email.  

  
Now, you can also 

attach a PDF, word or other document from your computer. Using the link “Attachment” 
found on the bottom of your email shown here. All attachments can be sent to any 
participant in Healthix via the CMC or can be sent using direct messaging to anyone with 
a direct messaging account. 

Clicking Patient –launches Patient search 
and after finding appropriate patient 

brings you to summary screen, where you 
can choose to attach CCD or PDF.  

Clicking Attachments – Let’s you launch 
tool to select files from your computer. 



• RECENT SEARCHES: Now there is a list of all your recent searches. So you can easily 
check on to the information you’ve recently referenced.

 
 
 

• SMALL ENHANCEMENTS:  The screen size now adjusts to the users view and 
eliminates the scroll bars, making it easier to navigate around the portal effortlessly.  

 

We will keep you informed of all Healthix upgrades and 
improvements.  We are committed to serving you so that you 

can better serve your patients. 


